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IN MEMORIAM

SCHMIDT, Marty - In loving
memory of a loving son, brother
and grandson, who passed away
February 19, 1992.

There is a family who misses you

And finds time long since you
went.

We think of you daily and hourly
But try to be brave and content.
Tears that we shed are in silence
And we breathe a sigh of regret,

For you were ours and we
remember,

Though all the world forgets.

Love always,
Dad, Mom, Ryan & Grandparents

BIRTHS

QUERQUES - Tony and Gloria are
thrilled to announce the birth of
their son Daniel Joseph Frank on
January 28, 1997 at8:13am, weigh-
ing 8 Ib., 13 oz. Proud grandpar-
ents are Joseph and Maria
Querques of Bellwood and Frank
and Maria Ceccotti of Guelph. Spe-
cial thanks to Dr. Perron and to the
nurses of the birthing unit at Guelph
General Hospital.

DEATHS

CARTWRIGHT, Bruce Donald —
Suddenly on Saturday, February

15, 1997 at the Mississauga Hospi-
tal. Bruce Cartwright of
Georgetown, in his 44th year. Be-
loved husband of Gail Butler and
loving father of lan and Eric, both at
home. Loved son of Dennis and
Mae Cartwright and dear brother of
Lynn and her husband Dan
McKenzie and Jane Cartwright.
Proud uncle of Natalie, Donnie,
Connor, Jenna and Janice, all of
Georgetown. A memorial service
was held at Knox Presbyterian
Church, Georgetown on Monday,
Feb. 17 at 1 pm. Cremation to fol-
low. In memory, contributions to a
charity of your choice would be
appreciated. Funeral arrangements
were entrusted to the J.S. Jones &
Son Funeral Home, 11582 Trafal-
gar Rd., north of Maple Ave.,
Georgetown, (905)877-3631.

ANNOUNCEMENTS

OPEN HOUSE for Jessie Gellatly’s
80th birthday. Rockwood United
Church, 2to 4 pmon Feb. 23, 1997.
Best wishes only. (7)

BUSINESS OPPORTUNITIES

ABSOLUTELY new. Explosive new
Nutraceutical Industry requires key
health/fithess minded individuals
seeking an excellent home-based
business opportunity. Training pro-
vided. 416-439-4145 orfax resume
416-431-0521. (B)

GOVERNMENT funds. Govern-
ment assistance programs infor-
mation available. For your new or
existing business. Take advantage
ofthe government grants and loans.
Call 1-800-915-3615. (B)

PROCESS servers: Franchise op-
portunity, ground floor entry to
Canada's fastest growing Process
Service Network. No initial fran-
chise fees; exclusive territories;
continuous operational and national
advertising support, complete train-
ing. Contact: Lormit Management
Systems Inc. at 1-800-459-7468.

(B)

CARD OF THANKS

Dear friends of the late Helen
Pickett would like to express their
sincere thanks for the floral
tributes, donations and sympathy
cards at the passing of Mrs.
Pickett. Special thanks to the
Shoemaker Funeral Home and
staff.

— David and Judi Shannon
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- CAREER TRAINING

BE a successful writer... with our
great home-study course. Call to-
day for your FREE BOOK. 1-800-
267-1829. The Writing School, 38
McArthur Avenue, Suite 2717, Ot-
tawa, ON, K1L 6R2. (B)

LEARN auctioneering at the South-
western School of Auctioneering.
Next class April 12-18/97. Contact:
Southwestern Ontario School of
Auctioneering, R.R. 5,

COMING EVENTS

‘Tl the end of February: In the
hope of reducing the chill of our
coldest month, Speedy Muffler King
is teaming up with Toronto’s Chill
Out winter clothing drive by accept-
ing donations at its 43 Greater To-
ronto Area shops for the entire
month of February. Items being
sought include warm clothing,
boots, sweaters, socks, gloves and
coats. Chill Out distributes clothing
items to people in need through
150 agencies in the GTA that work
with youth and adults living on the
street and those in need of help.
Call Speedy Muffler King in
Georgetown, 877-0151, or drop off
your donation at 3 Mountainview
Rd. N.

February, March, April: The Credit
Valley Artisans offer a number of
art classes through the winter, in-
cluding pottery, weaving drawing
fundamentals, stained glass, crea-
tive clay and a print-making work-
shop. Classes are available for chil-
dren and adults and range in price
from $40. For further information or
to register, call Susan at 877-4507.

Feb. 19, Wednesday - 7:30 pm:
SMILE Theatre presents Me and
My Bike at Acton and District High
School. 1897 adventures in rural
Ontario, as recorded by Weekly
Sun Writer W.L. Smith. Tickets are
$7 (group rates available). Contact
ASSIC at 853-3310.

Feb. 19, Wednesday - B pm: Put
some spring in your step; try a little
flower power! The Rockwood Gar-
dening Club will have Peter
Croezen from Kitchener to talk
about orchids and how easy they
are to grow, at their next meeting, at
the Rockwood Town Hall. Every-
one is welcome.

Feb. 22, Saturday — 9:30 am to 4
pm:Participate in the Guelph Crea-
tive Arts Association's Watercol-

our workshop with artist Kai-Liis
Mcinnes, at Harcourt Church, 87
Dean Ave., Guelph. Kai-Liis' paint-
ings have been exhibited in
Canada, USA, Estonia, and have
won many awards. In last year's
Expression Show, her painting was
chosen as the public’'s favourite.
Cost is $30 to non-members; bring
your own lunch! To register, phone
Margot at 824-0348.

Feb. 24, Monday - 7:30 pm: The
Halton Hills Quilters will meet at
Centennial Middle School on Delrex
Bivd., in Georgetown. Meetings are
held on the fourth Monday of each
month. For more info, call Marg
Toth, 853-2575 (Acton), or Cindy
Dowling, 873-4157 (Georgetown.)

Feb. 25, Tuesday - 7 to 10 pm:
Meditation - the awakening of soul.
Experience inner peace through
mediation. Welcome to a free, in-
formational talk on the awakening
of the soul through mediation of the
inner Light and Sound. This talk will
be followed by practical instruction
in the meditation for those who are
sincerely interested. All are wel-
come and there is no charge. At
Georgetown District High School,
room 109. Call Shirley, (905)822-
6714 for further details.

Feb.26, Wednesday -1 pm:Acton
Seniors Recreation Centre is hold-
ing their annual general meeting.
Meeting features refreshments,
prizes and entertainment.

March 1, Saturday — 8 pm: The
Georgetown Choral Society is giv-
ing a benefit concert for the North
Halton Distress and Information
Centre at Knox Presbyterian
Church in Georgetown. Tickets are
available from Halton Hills Furni-
ture and Appliances in Acton,
Bergsma’'s Paint and Wallpaper in
the Georgetown Market Place Mall,

and the Freckled Lion on Main

Street in Georgetown. For more
information or tickets, please call
(905)877-1211.

March 4, Tuesday-7:30 pm: Trin-
ity United Church (Acton) is hold-
ing an information session featur-
ing Caroline Terpstra, registered
massage therapist who practices
in Acton. Caroline will speak about
therapeutic massage and stress
management. She’'ll also discuss
and demonstrate massage for all
ages and lifestyles, self massage,
tips for relaxation, nutritional sup-
plements for muscle health and
relaxation. Cost is $2 at the door.
For more info, call Elly at 853-3896.

March 10 to 14: March Break is
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fast approaching. Take note of
some of the activities offered lo-
cally, to keep your kids happily oc-
cupied, and you comfortably sane!

March Break riding camp: At
Wildwood Manor Ranch, Sth Line,
Georgetown. Program runs from 9
am to 4:30 pm, extended hours
available. $40/day; $174/week. Call
877-6852 for more info.

March Break fun at the YMCA:
Licensed quality school-age
childcare providing a variety of ac-

tivities to include: crafts, games,

special events and much, much
more. Offered at George Kennedy
P.S., Georgetown, St. Brigid Catho-
lic School, Georgetown, and
McKenzie-Smith Bennett P.S.,
Acton. Cost is $25 per day; bring
your own lunch. Register by March
1. For more information, contact
Caroline Browning, 877-0367 or
Brenda Quinn, 853-09089.

Basketball day camp: The em-
phasis is on fun and fundamentals
and includes all levels of ability for
kids from 10 to 16. Classes run
from 9 am to 3 pm at Georgetown
High and cost $90 for the week.
Call Moe Leeking, 905-332-6716
or register atthe GDHS main office.

Bowling:Acton Bowling Lanes has
some March Break specials from
12 noon to 6 pm daily: two game
shoes and taxes, $3.50; three
games, shoes and taxes, $5. Call
ahead for reservations, 853-0470.
Georgetown Bowl has some deals
too: children can bowl for $2.50 a
game,; adults for $2.85 a games.
For reservations call 877-9922.

Skating: Thanks to the Acton Ro-
tary Club and the Optimist Club of
Georgetown, there will be free skat-
ing at both the Acton arena and
Georgetown Memorial Arena daily,
from 1 to 2:20 pm.

Swimming: The two Halton Hills
swimming pools have planned a
fun-filled week of swims during
March Break, from 2 to 4 pm daily.
Cost is $1.85 for youth/child/sen-
ior: $2.75 for adults; $6.50 for fami-
lies. Call 873-2601, ext. 275 for
further details.

Leadership training:Do you want
to be a recreation leader? Rec.
and Parks is offering a Leaders in
Training course for 13- and 14-
year-olds and Junior Leaders class
for those aged 15 and 16. Cost is
$66, payable upon registration.
Registerby Feb.21.Call873-2601,

APARTMENTS
FOR
RENT!

1 Bedroom.
Stove & Fridge.
Includes Laundry
facilities on-site.
Close to dll
amenities.
Same Day Approval.
Open 7 days
a week.

Phone
853-4374

ACTON
APARTMENTS

T
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ext. 262 for more info.

At the Library: Halton Hills goes
Hollywood with their March Break
programs. The “I'm a Star” program
Is geared to children aged 5 and up
and is offered in Georgetown on
March 12 and 10:45 am and 2 pm.
In Acton it runs March 11 at 10:45
am and March 12 at 2 pm. The
libraries will also show free movies
and contests. Drop by the
Georgetown and Acton libraries for
more details.

Aikido: Halton Hills Aikido, 42 Mill
St., Georgetown is offering special
classes, March 10to 14 from 10am
to 2 pm, and march 15 from 12:30
to3pm. Childrenaged6to9and 10
to 14 can leamn self-defence, fit-
ness and fun. Cost is $50 per child.
Register my March 1. Contact Fred
Haynes at 873-1295 for all the de-
tails.

Georgetown Marketplace: March
Break Mad Science. This exciting,
high energy Mad Science event
will stimulate your children’s minds
and spark their imagination. A
unique combination of hands-on
activities and fun demonstrations -
free cotton candy too! For more
information, call the administration
office at 873-8918.

Dance: Learn fun, fitness, retro
dance and line dancing at the Fla-
mingo Dance Studio, 36 Main St. S.
Classes for 13 and older cost $99
with a light snack included. Classes
runfrom9:30amto 1:30 pm. There's
limited space, so call Dorri at 873-
4907 to reserve your spot!

March 11, Tuesday - 10:30 am to
noon: The Eramosa Community
Library is pleased to announce its
2nd annual Kids Cooking Contest.
Calithe library at 856-4851 formore
information.

March 22, Saturday — 10 am to
noon: Come to the Eramosa Com-
munity Library for the Great Easter
Egg Hunt. The Easter Bunny is
visiting the library early this year,
and has hidden some every spe-
cial eggs for children aged 10 and
under to find. Children must be
pre-registered prior to March 15.

June 21, Saturday: The Sunshine -
Foundation has scheduled its Walk
for Dreams for this June. Volun-
teers are needed now for various
committees, including entertain-
ment and volunteer chairs, secre-
tary and treasurer. Join the team
and help raise funds to fulfill the
dreams of special children who are
challenged by severe physical dis-
abilities or life-threatening ilinesses.
The Sunshine Foundation of
Canada is a registered charitable
organization. Forinfo call (905)828-
8314.

July 4, 5 and 6, Friday, Saturday
and Sunday: 40th Anniversary
School Reunion! As a former stu-
dent and/or associate of Rothwell-
Osnabruck, please accept this an-
nouncement as a personal invita-
tion to attend a fun-filled weekend
reunion. Make your summer plans
now to join former colleagues and
teacher in July. Also, be sure to
extendthisinvitationto otherformer
R-O students you may see. For
further information, please contact
Tom Green at 613-537-2454 and/
or Bunny Warner at 613-537-2748.

DRESSMAKING

CUSTOM tailored adaptive cloth-
ing, special occasion and bridal
packages, alterations and repair.
Call Adaptive Designs, (519)853-
2283. (tfn)



